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Dates for your Diary 

January 2025 

20th Jan – 7th Feb – Year 3 & 4 Swimming Lessons 

February 2025 

4th February – Year 1 & 2 Phonics Information Evening (Parents Invited) 

12th & 13th February – Parents Evenings 

13th February – FOWS Meeting at Barchetta 7.30pm 

14th February School Closes 

24th February – School Opens 

All this information and more can be found under Events on our website 

https://www.wheelockprimary.co.uk/ 

Elf Run 2024 - Update 

I am thrilled to be able to confirm that you raised £2,615.16!  Congratulations on raising 

such a great amount.  The money you have raised will help to support local families on a 

very difficult journey; it will help to provide medical and nursing care, bereavement support 

for both adults and children, and care for carers including those living with Dementia. Well 

done Wheelock!! 



Reading Ambassadors Recommendations! 

Our reading ambassadors would like to recommend different books that they have 

thoroughly enjoyed. We will share these with you! 

Martha (Year 3 ambassador) 

The Maggie Sparks series by Steve Smallman 

Maggie Sparks is a small witch who is full of mischief and fizzing with MAGIC. It's got a bit of 

everything, funny bits and dramatic bits! I would give it 10/10! 

 

 



Class News 

Cygnets and Pufflings 

A fabulous week in Reception. We have been working hard in Maths. We have represented 

numbers in different ways on a die frame. We have also been representing numbers 6, 7 and 

8 using the 5 'and a bit' structure. In Literacy, we have been learning how to write a letter. 

We have planned our letter to Joop from our key story Juniper Jupiter. In our topic we have 

taken part in the Great Garden Birdwatch. We have learned all about birds and have talked 

about their habitats. We have used key vocabulary such as wing, beak and feathers. We have 

been birdwatching with binoculars and have recorded our findings. What a busy week. Keep 

up the super reading at home everybody - well done! 

Goldfinches and Woodpeckers 

It's been a busy week in Woodpeckers and Goldfinches.  In literacy the children have 'purple 

polished' their detective narrative.  It has been lovely for the children to hear their story 

been read and they are now beginning to spot their own errors.  We have focused on 

correcting spellings of common exception words and punctuation this half term, 

In maths we have been consolidating our learning of numbers up to 20.  We have been 

estimating where numbers are on the numberline and making sure we write our numerals 

the correct way.  We have started looking at doubles and near doubles to help us with 

calculations.  A great game for fast recall of doubles to 10 can be found 

at https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/306/Maths-Fishing-Multiplication1  - 

just select 

 

In History we have been exploring how celebrations feature strongly in our memories.  We 

have talked about how we celebrate our birthdays - party, balloons, cake, cards, presents 

etc.  We will be comparing this to birthdays in the past.  Please let us know if there is a 

grandparent that could help us with this. 

Thank you so much for all the donations of socks.  The children have been busy designing a 

sock puppet to begin making next week.  We have also been thinking about the different 

 
1https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fmathsframe.co.uk%2Fen%2Fresources%2F
resource%2F306%2FMaths-Fishing-
Multiplication&data=05|02|Office%40wheelock.cheshire.sch.uk|1484f28355804a3359bd08dd41cd9a6f|f47d
d6c3b69848ec8856d2833cc429e4|0|0|638739073499485115|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiO
nRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=6qM3lO
Wubg1iu56Q90kY9Iv7J%2BvYU7rqO39oDukkGPI%3D&reserved=0 



joining techniques that we have explored Our designs look amazing and we are looking 

forward to see how they turn out. 

. 

Owls and Robins 

Another wonderful week in Year 2! 

In Literacy, the children completed their “hot write”. The children have written some 

fantastic 'finding narratives' where they discovered an imaginary creature. We have been 

especially impressed by the children’s enthusiasm and editing skills! 

In Maths, the children have continued to demonstrate their excellent understanding of 

money. The children have been learning how to: select the correct notes/coins, making 

values in different ways, comparing values & adding values too! Can your child correctly 

identify different notes / coins? NumBots continues to be a big-hit with the children and we 

are thrilled to see the children aspire and challenge themselves to complete the different 

levels! 

Lots of fun was had in Science this week where the children explored the school-grounds to 

find habitats and microhabitats. The children thoroughly enjoyed finding different mini-

beasts and were great at explaining why they were suited to their microhabitats. Can your 

child recall why woodlice are often found under logs? 

In Geography, the children have been busy learning about amazing places around the world. 

The children used Google Maps to locate the continents of famous places such as Mount 

Etna and the Great Pyramids of Giza! 

In RE, the children have continued their learning about the Islamic faith. This week the 

children have learned about the different ways in which Muslims show respect to Allah. 

In PSHE the children thoughtfully engaged in their second “appreciation” lesson in 

myHappyMind. As well as this, the children thought more about “dreams and goals”. In 

teams, they had a goal to be able to learn and recite a poem by the end of the lesson – we 

loved seeing the children’s confidence during this session and they were very reflective on 

what went well / what they could do better next time! 

Keep it up Year 2! 

Sandpipers and Moorhens 

Year 3 have continued enjoying their swimming lessons and are making great progress. In 

literacy we have started looking into how to write a letter and the genre features. We have 

started our new maths unit on Length and the children enjoyed measuring wingspan with 



metre sticks. We've researched why the Roman army were so successful in our history 

lessons. In science, we have learnt about igneous, metamorphic and sedimentary rocks. We 

have continued learning all about gratitude in my happy mind and showing kindness and 

generosity to others. 

Kingfishers and Lapwings 

We have already reached another weekend! Year 4 have continued to enjoy their swimming 

sessions and we have seen some incredible progress in their confidence and ability. In maths 

this week the children have been focusing on division and have learnt methods to divide 2-

digit numbers and numbers with remainders. In literacy the children have researched and 

gathered information about waterfalls as this will be the focus of their information leaflet 

that they will begin to write next week. In science the children worked in groups to explore 

whether different materials are conductors or insulators within the classroom. The children 

are enjoying our current art unit and have been busy sculpting soap using a range of tools 

into different types of fish. Yet another busy week! Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Eagles, Hawks and Kestrels 

This week in maths, year 6 completed an arithmetic paper. We wanted to identify any gaps 

in their learning. Year 5 have looked at fractions of amounts and multiplying fractions. 

In literacy, we have been writing paragraphs in explanation texts. The children have used 

information to write factually. 

In science, we have learnt about plant reproduction. During history, the children learnt 

about Athens and Sparta. They decided where they would prefer to live. In RE, we discussed 

fatso g and how this shows commitment. In PSHE, the children have identified what jobs 

they would like to do when they are older. 

Year 5 had a fantastic singfest rehearsal on Tuesday afternoon. The children were noted for 

their enthusiasm and hard work. They were also commended on their behaviour- well done 

year 5! Year 6 had an afternoon in the woods where they continued to work on their bridges 

structure. 

An excellent week- well done everyone. We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

Praise 

Reception & Key Stage One 



 



Key Stage Two 

 

 

The Hive 

As ever the children have been busy enjoying the craft activities that have been carefully 

planned by Kerry. This week the children made snakes as the topic was 'Chinese New Year'. 



Outdoors the children have played football, cricket and other ball games. 

Indoors many Lego creations have been made with children sharing their ideas with other to 

make small villages and vehicles. 

This week the Hive gate code has had to be changed again. This code must not be shared 

with your child, equally it must not be shared on a WhatsApp chat group. Please be mindful 

when putting in the code, it is for the safety of all children who attend the Hive that this 

code is for adult use only. 

FOWS NEWSLETTER 

     News from FOWS      

Our next PTA meeting will be held on Thursday, 13th February, and we’d love for you to join 

us. It’s a great opportunity to get involved, share ideas, and help make a difference for our 

school community. 

At the meeting, we will also be drawing the Wheelock of Fortune winners for both January 

and February! If you’d like to be in with a chance to win, there’s still time to enter. It’s just £1 

per month per number, and every entry helps to support our fundraising efforts. To find out 

how to take part, please email fowscontact@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support! 

Friends of Wheelock School (FOWS) 

fowscontact@gmail.com 

Free School Meals 

Please find below the link to apply for Free School Meals. If you do qualify for this it covers 

lots more than just the school meals therefore it may be worth taking a look. 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/school-meals/free_school_meals.aspx 



NEW Spring Menu 

 

Community News 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


